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2020-12-17 - Steef | ESET Nederland - Reacties (0) - Hotfix

Dear partners,

We want to confirm the successful release of the hotfix for ESET PROTECT 8.0.
We are bringing only a few bug-fixes. The most notable problem removed is the inability to
log into the Web Console after the upgrade to ESET PROTECT 8.0 when a username or
password contains special characters.

Changelog

FIXED: Unable to log into the Web Console after the upgrade when a username or
password contains special characters

Note: If this problem has already affected the customer, we recommend following these
instructions: https://support.eset.com/en/news7771

Product: ESET PROTECT
Service version (Build Information): 8.0.17.1
Release Stage: Hotfix Release
Languages: All
Installers: https://www.eset.com/int/business/download/eset-protect/
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